Thank You Letter


School District Logo
Date: Month, Year
Address of Invitee (Legislators, Business Leaders, Community Guests, Chamber of Commerce, etc.)
Dear (Recipient Name),
Thank you for taking the time to visit our Career Technical Education program. My students were so excited to share with you many of the employable skills they have learned and their future opportunities for success. We also enjoyed talking with you about Career and Technical Education and the critical role that it plays in our education system, providing youth and adults the skills they need to be successful in the 21st century.
Career Technical Education provides students with knowledge and pathways that encourage completion, professionalism, and productivity as they continue their education and move into the workforce. The relevance of the curriculum keeps students engaged and focused while they learn the skills that industry and the economy require for growth. With the continued success and growth of our CTE programs, we are providing the next generation with the backbone of a strong, well-educated workforce. 

Our students are always ready and willing to demonstrate the skills that they are learning, as well as the passion they have in their chosen career pathways. We would like to extend an open invitation to you and your staff to visit and see first-hand examples of the passion and dedication that our CTE programs inspire in our students. We know you will be as excited as we are to see them reach and surpass their goals in the years to come.
Sincerely,

Sender Name
Title
